
Summer Meal Program Press Release 

 

Smyth County Public Schools are participating in the Summer Food Service Program. Meals will 
be provided to all children up to the age of 18. All meals are served without charge and are the 
same for all children regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability.  For those 
over the age of 18, the cost of a meal is $3.25.  All meals must be consumed on site.  Meals will 
be provided, at a first come, first serve basis, at the following sites and times:  

1. Oak Point Elementary School Breakfast from 8:00 AM until 8:30 AM;  Lunch from 11:30 
AM until 1:00 PM 

2. Chilhowie Elementary School Breakfast 8:00-8:45 AM; Lunch from 11:30 AM until 1:00 
PM 

3. Camp Freedom Breakfast from 8:30 AM-9:15 AM; Lunch 12:15 PM until 1:00 PM 
4. Wee-Care at Ebenezer Lutheran Church-Breakfast from 8:30 AM until 9:00 AM; Lunch 

from 12:00 PM until 12:45 PM. 
5. Prudence Enrichment Center-Breakfast from 8:15 AM until 8:45 AM & Lunch from 12:30 

PM until 1:15 PM 
6. TAP Center-Breakfast from 8:00 AM until 8:45 AM and Lunch from 11:30 PM until 12:30 

PM and will be served at Oak Point Elementary School.     

The Summer Food Service Program will operate five days per week beginning on Monday, June 
3, 2019 and will run through Friday, July 19 2019 unless otherwise noted.  The Summer Food 
Program Service will not operate on Thursday, July 4 2018 and Friday, July 5, 2018.   

 

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination 
Complaint Form (AD-3027), found online at 
ttp://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html and at any USDA office, or write a letter 
addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To 
request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or 
letter to USDA by: (1) Mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture Office of the Assistant Secretary for 
Civil Rights 1400 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) Fax: (202) 690-
7442; or (3) Email: program.intake@usda.gov. This institution is an equal opportunity provider  


